Agenda
Electrical Board of Appeals and Examiners
Building Services Conference Room
Wednesday, January 6™, 2010, 1:30 p.m.

Approval of Minutes of Last Meeting
New Business

Appeal No. 1-2010. George Bunkers of Bunkers Construction will request that the
Board review the required spacing of receptacles in a kitchen located in a new
single family dwelling located at 4804 S. Yellowstone Circle. Attached are pictures
of the kitchen countertop. Receptacles are required to be located in a kitchen wall
countertop space so that no point along the wall line is measured more than 24
inches measured horizontally from a receptacle outlet in that space. Whereas the
space behind a sink is exempt from the wall line, a receptacle is required to be
located within 24 inches on each side of the sink. Because of a large picture
window located at the counter level behind the kitchen sink, Mr. Bunkers wiill
request that the Board review an alternate to exceed the 24 inch dimension from
the sink to the adjacent receptacles based on the kitchen counter being provided
with 10 separate receptacles at an average dimension of 32 inches apart.

Adjournment

Accessibility. Upon request, accommodations for this hearing will be provided for
persons with disabilities. Please contact the Planning and Building Services Department
office at 367-8670, 48 hours in advance.

For questions concerning this hearing, please call (605) 367-8670 for assistance.
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